
 

 

 

 

 

March 27, 2019 

 

 

 

MEMO TO:           All Buffalo Teachers  

 

FROM:                  Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

 

RE:                        Urgent Help Needed: Board of Education Election 

 

 

As you know, May 7th is the election for all NINE seats on the Buffalo School Board.  In order for 

candidates to qualify to be on the ballot, they must collect signatures from Buffalo residents on a 

nominating petition. 

 

Please help the candidates by getting signatures.  This Saturday, March 30th, Louisa Pacheco will 

be at the BTF Office, 271 Porter Ave, from 10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. with canvass lists and petitions. 

 

Your help will ensure that the School Board candidates who support public education are on the ballot! 

 

Please contact Becky Pordum at the BTF Office, 881-5400 with any questions. 
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